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3rd July 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have planned to take the children to Hull Truck Theatre to watch a new adaptation of JM 

Barrie’s classic tale Peter Pan on Wednesday 11th December. We thought this would be a 

nice Christmas treat and will also support their learning in English.   

In order to secure the theatre tickets we must make a payment to Hull Truck by Friday 12th 

July 2019.  A voluntary contribution of £15.50 is requested to cover the following costs:- 

Ticket entry (discounted price) - £10 

Coach trip - £5.50 

Although this is a voluntary contribution, if sufficient contributions are not made this visit may 

not go ahead.  Please make your contribution by Wednesday 10th July 2019. 

The school now uses an online payments system which is our preferred method of payment 
and also has the facility to give permission.  If you experience any difficulties or are unable to 
use this system please contact the school office. 

Please use the online payments system at www.simsagora.co.uk. 

The children will need to wear their school uniforms and bring a packed lunch. 

Thank-you 

Year 5/6 Staff 
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